ST. GEORGE’S SCHOOL
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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/954

Date: 21° September 2020
To: All Parents & Guardians
ROAD SAFETY

We have received complaints about illegally and inconsiderately parked vehicles
on the pedestrian/zebra crossing particularly during the school’s start and finish
times. This not only causes inconvenience to other road users and endangering
the lives of pedestrians, particularly students crossing the road, but also
infringes the road safety rules and regulations.

Therefore, | am seeking your cooperation and consideration not to park your
vehicles on the pedestrian/zebra crossing at any time for the safety of our
children.

Your understanding and cooperation are highly appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’
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